

Tara Mayes
Office of University Advancement
3333 University Way
Prince George BC V2N 4Z9
Direct: 250.960.5756
tara.mayes@unbc.ca

February 10, 2020

Tim Giesbrecht Treasurer Northern Interior Cruising Committee (NICC) PO Box 2016 Stn B Prince George BC V2N 2J6

Dear Mr. Giesbrecht,

Thank you for creating opportunities for UNBC students to learn and grow.

Over 1,200 students benefitted from more than \$3 million in scholarships, bursaries and other awards during the 2018/19 academic year. This would not have been possible without your support! We are thrilled to confirm that the following students received your awards for the 2019/20 academic year:

Name of Award:

Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship

Value of Award:

\$500

Recipient:

MacKinnon, Kailee-Ann Forest Ecology & Mgmt

Value of Award:

\$500

Recipient:

Pinter, Evan

Program of Study:

Program of Study:

NRM Forest Ecology & Management

Enclosed is a letter we received from one of the recipients of your award.

The Advancement office is always pleased to meet with you to review the details of your award, or to reply to any questions you may have about UNBC's future plans and priorities. We are especially excited by the new programming in the areas of Engineering, Physical Therapy and Occupational Therapy. Please feel free to contact me directly at 250.960.5756 or text-area, and area in the areas of Engineering, Physical Therapy and Occupational Therapy.

Together with our Board of Governors, faculty, staff and especially our students, UNBC sends you our sincerest thanks and gratitude!

Kind regards,

Tora Mayer.

Tara Mayes

Development Officer - Donor Relations

Encis

Dear Donor,

Just wanted to say a big thanks for selecting me as a recipient for the Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship! I was super excited to get the message and it feels great to have a better financial outlook to look forward to this coming academic year. It will help to ensure that I when I graduate this upcoming year I will not have any student debt to worry about post-graduation, which is not a bad thing at all.

At the moment I'm continuing to payplot cutblocks for tree planting projects in the Prince George area and though the work is tough sometimes I nonetheless find it pretty satisfying work for the most part. While the future is pretty hard to predict I suspect that in future summers I will continue to gain experience in forestry-related fieldwork and learn new skills as well. Perhaps that will even include timber cruising? We shall see!

Thanks again and have a great summer.

Sincerely,

Evan Pinter